
The Honorable President and        October 17, 2022 

Members of the City Council    

City Hall, Room 400 

 

The Department of Finance is herein reporting on City Council Bill 22-0122R, Informational Hearing—

Public Safety and Surveillance Technology, the purpose of which is to discuss the acquisition and use of 

facial recognition surveillance technology by the City of Baltimore. 

  

The Department of Finance supports the informational hearing. The Bureau of Procurement has no 

reports on procurements of face surveillance technology and contracting or subcontracting with an entity 

using face surveillance technology and will continue to work with stakeholders, such as Baltimore City 

Office of Information Technology, Department of Law, and Baltimore Police Department in their 

evaluation and procurement of technology products and services. 

 

The Department of Finance will attend the hearing and answer any relevant questions. 

 

cc: Michael Moiseyev 
      Natasha Mehu 
      Nina Themelis 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keasha Brown, Acting Chief Procurement Officer 

Department of Finance 

Room 454, City Hall  

City Council Bill 22-0122R – Informational Hearing—Public 

Safety and Surveillance Technology 

 




